
 
 
From: SWDENTAL, England (NHS ENGLAND & NHS IMPROVEMENT - X24)  
Sent: 18 September 2019 09:34 
Subject: Dental Special Bulletin SW32a - For cascade: EU EXIT Medicines messaging update 
Importance: High 
 

For attention of all staff in NHS dental practices/providers. Please cascade to relevant staff. 
 

 
 
Dear contractor 
 
The information for patients on nhs.uk around continuity of medicines supply if there is a no-deal EU 
exit has been updated. As well as this, the FAQ for clinicians on the NHS England website has also 
been updated. These updates explain the government’s multi-layered approach to ensure that 
medicines continue to be available if there is a no-deal EU exit. It is important that this information is 
shared with front line staff, so they can pass this information on to patients.  
 
We have been requested to cascade this information with Providers and Commissioner SROs 
with a request to share with all staff. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dental Commissioning Team (South West) 
 

NHS England and NHS Improvement 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/medicines-information/getting-your-medicines-if-theres-no-deal-eu-exit/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/eu-exit/medicines/medicines-faq/

